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Dear Families, 

We have had another busy week at school, here is some important  

information about next week... 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 46 children out of  

55 received Dojo points for 

being in school on time all 

week.   Unfortunately this is less than 

last week. 

Patch Parties  

 

On Monday 10th July we will be having 

our Parent Patch Parties!  

 

RSD parents are invited to the morning 

session (9:15am-11:15am).  

 

RAB parents are invited to the afternoon 

session (12:45pm-2:30pm).   

 

You must book your 

space by speaking to a 

member of the team. 

 

These Patch Parties will be for 

the following children... 

 

RSD 

Sadie 

Alfred  

Elsie-Mae 

Luke 

Elijah 

Jasper  

Freya 

Frederick 

Ace 

Imogen 

Wyatt 

Olivia 

Penny 

Neahve 

Inara  

 

RAB 

Ellis 

Bowie 

Milly 

Louis 

Rudy 

Marnie-Rae  

Evelyn 

Jack 

Freddie 

Max 

Cassidy 

Raemarni  

Talima 

Lenny 

Lexi-Mai  

 

 

Sports Day 

 

Please come along to our Sports Day 

and cheer for the  

children on Tuesday 

11th July at 9.15am.  

The children will need 

to wear their PE kit 

for this event. 

 

Weekend Writing Challenge 

 

Over the weekend find out more about 

creatures that live under the sea.  Some 

underwater creatures have fins to help 

them move and other creatures have 

legs.  Encourage your child to create a 

list for the creatures that have fins and 

the creatures that have legs.  We would 

love to see your list on Dojo, maybe 

your child could draw a picture to go 

with each creature. 


